
 
From: Contact form at Wilton CT <cmsmailer@civicplus.com>  
Sent: Friday, February 26, 2021 1:54 PM 
To: Wrinn, Michael <Michael.Wrinn@WILTONCT.ORG> 
Subject: [Wilton CT] CT Humane Society Proposal (Sent by Gonzalo and Catherine Ugarte, 
ckkugarte@sbcglobal.net) 
 

Hello mwrinn, 

Gonzalo and Catherine Ugarte (ckkugarte@sbcglobal.net) has sent you a message 

via your contact form (https://www.wiltonct.org/user/3373/contact) at Wilton CT. 

If you don't want to receive such e-mails, you can change your settings at 

https://www.wiltonct.org/user/3373/edit. 

Message: 

Dear Lynne, 

I am reaching out to you in regards to the recent proposal that is set to build a CT 

Humane Society on Rt. 7 in the Georgetown area. 

I am a lifelong resident of Wilton and I live just above the proposed property (81 

Mountain Road) that is being considered for this project. It sounds all great on 

paper, except for the fact that this project will be build in a private residential 

neighborhood. 

According to the draft site plans, there will be pathways and exterior animal runs 

and play areas and a rather large parking lot. This concerns us. What will be done 

to keep the sounds from traveling? What will be used to buffer the sounds of the 

animals and people and cars? This will be directly located in the back of our 

home...a parking lot, a gravel drive, outside runs and play areas. It is a shame that 

so much wildlife, wetlands are at risk to being lost, as well as how much the 

quality of our living in our residential home will affect us. 

This proposed Humane Society is way, way too big for Wilton. Even at a smaller 

scale, if it were to be build just along Route 7 directly and not up on to the 

wetlands area and rocky terrain, we are concerned for our home and the quality of 

living and having this noise brought into our neighborhood. 
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Please let me know how we can get involved and be active in future hearings and 

meetings to represent our concerns and our opposal with this project. 

Thank you, 

Gonzalo and Catherine Ugarte 

81 Mountain Road 

Wilton, CT 06897 

cc: Michael Wrinn 

Planning and Zoning Commission 

 


